
 

 

 
 

February 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer and student 

 

Non-uniform day in aid of Heads On Charity and the Friends of Davison High 

School (FODS) for Children’s Mental Health Awareness Week 

 

We will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday 18th February with proceeds 

being shared between Heads On Charity and FODS.  

 

Heads On www.headsoncharity.org/home/index.html  is Sussex Partnership 

NHS Foundation Trust’s charity. They help people with mental health problems 

to feel supported, to stay active and to be more involved in their communities. 

 

Students who choose to wear home clothes on Friday are asked to make a 

£1.00 donation.  Please bring in cash.  

 

Please can we ask for your help in ensuring the spirit of fundraising is upheld by 

making sure your child thinks through their needs for the classroom on non-

uniform day: 

 

• PE kit is brought in as usual if your daughter has a PE lesson 

• Jewellery/make up/nail varnish are kept to the usual rules 

• No bare midriffs 

• No onesies 

Apologies if previous communication stated your daughter could wear home 

clothes for PE. It has always been the case that PE kit is required to be worn on 

non-uniform days. 

 

The usual classroom equipment, including planners, pens, pencils etc are 

brought to school, non-uniform day is a working day! 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 
 

 

Ms Hayley Collins 

Community & Marketing Manager 
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